
Early Learning Center, Waldorf

In-School Field TripIn-School Field Trip
Pumpkin PatchPumpkin Patch

On Monday, October 28, we will have
an in-school field trip to the pumpkin

patch where we will get to pick a
pumpkin and meet Farmer Sharon who

is going to teach us about bats.  

to the

The cost of this activity is $4.00 per child. Please use the
attached envelope to send in exact cash or a check made

payable to Early Learning Center, Waldorf.

Payments are due by Friday, October 12, 2024.


